
BULLETIN BOARD ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Date: November 5, 2001 
 
 
NOTICE OF CHANGE: In Technical Information Bulletin B-050R, GST Treatment of 

Diplomatic Organizations and Officials, dated June 26, 1995. 

 

The following change is to be made to the above-mentioned publication to clarify that the 

limitation period for diplomatic organizations and officials to claim a GST rebate has been 

reduced from four years to two years. This amendment applies to amounts paid or remitted after 

June 30, 1996. 

 

 

On page 3, delete the last sentence on the page and add the following: 

 

“They have up to two years from the date of purchase to claim a GST rebate.” 

 

 

Please note that the database version of Technical Information Bulletin B-050R is being revised 

to reflect this change. 


